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ENHANCE YOUR SKILLS FOR THE EVALUATION CONTEST! 
 

'THE ART OF EFFECTIVE EVALUATION' WORKSHOP 
 

Tuesday, January 25, 2022 
 

This workshop is designed to help all participants to develop the knowledge, motivation 
and skills they need to become more effective speech evaluators. Also, you will receive 
valuable pointers on how to give a winning speech in the Evaluation Contest as well as 
what judges look for in a contestant's evaluation speech! 
 
Attendance is highly recommended for all Toastmasters, especially new 
members and contestants, to learn and enhance their speech evaluation skills. 
Come learn and share your ideas with us at this informative and helpful workshop! 

 
HURRY! Space is limited! 

Contact Rodger Cota, DTM, PDG, as soon as possible to RSVP! 
 

Location: 
VIRTUAL/ONLINE ZOOM.US MEETING 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89527583014?pwd=KytIMFhNaVppbEViK2E1T3FiZ1l4dz09 
 

6:45 pm - 8:45 pm 
 

For more information: 
Rodger Cota, DTM PDG 562-619-0076 

rcotacat@gmail.com 
http://www.meetup.com/The-Officers-Club-of-District-ONE/ 

http://officersclub.toastmastersclubs.org 

The Officers' Club of District ONE is an Advanced Club  
dedicated to the growth and development of all Toastmasters members. 

 


